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Peru — Advertising warnings of food products 
 

Several members expressed concern about a new Peruvian measure that would ban the use of 
adhesive labels for food and beverages to comply with labelling requirements on advertising 
warnings. Costa Rica, Chile, the United States, Brazil, Colombia, the European Union, Guatemala 
and Korea said that this change would create an unnecessary barrier to trade and would place a 

burden on small business to adjust. Peru was urged to modify the measure to allow for the use 
of less trade restrictive alternatives, such as stickers. 
 

Peru said the measure sought to achieve the legitimate objective of protecting public health, 
especially of the most vulnerable members of the population, and of providing adequate 
information to consumers. 
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